
  

 

  

AMO Policy Update – Weekly Provincial 
Election Tracking Update 

AMO is currently tracking provincial election commitments made public that 
relate to AMO’s election advocacy on their website. Please consult each 
party’s website and local candidate communications for full party 
commitments. 
Updates from this week include:  

• On Monday, party leaders participated in the final debate of the 
election campaign.  

• The NDP and Liberal parties released their platforms and costing 
which included key commitments in each of AMO’s priority areas.  

• New commitments on infrastructure have also been announced by 
the PC Party.  

Our election tracking webpage has been updated with new commitments.  
  

   

This policy update is also available on AMO's Website 
 

 

 
   

*Disclaimer: The Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) is unable to provide any warranty regarding the accuracy or completeness 
of third-party submissions. Distribution of these items does not imply an endorsement of the views, information or services mentioned. 
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https://t.e2ma.net/click/ixa2sl/e2v6w3xe/2o5v4x
https://t.e2ma.net/click/ixa2sl/e2v6w3xe/ih6v4x
https://t.e2ma.net/click/ixa2sl/e2v6w3xe/y96v4x
https://t.e2ma.net/click/ixa2sl/e2v6w3xe/e27v4x
https://t.e2ma.net/click/ixa2sl/e2v6w3xe/m0bw4x

